
 

Dear Neighbour 

Just a courtesy notification to let you know that we will be having Live 

Music playing in our courtyard at the Talbot on the following dates 

Friday 23rd June 8-11pm 

The genre of the music will be Pop hits through the 80’s  

Friday 7th July 8-11pm 

Again, the genre of the music will be 70’s & 80’s 

Following communication from Hereford Council we have been advised 

to keep the volume to an acceptable level. 

This is something we want to do, however if you feel the volume level is 

not acceptable, please let us know 

via email talbot.ledbury@wadworth.co.uk  

or via telephone 01531 632963. 

Alternatively, if you wish to join us in the Courtyard, you will be made 

very Welcome 

Moving forward we will be keeping you updated regarding any future 

music events in our courtyard throughout the Summer 

Kind regards 

Richard & The Team 
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